
                                                                    

February 20, 2021  

Beyond “Thank You for Your Service” 

LtCol (Ret) Kathy Lowrey Gallowitz 

 

 

 

Combined Zoom meeting and in-person at the American Legion Post 44 

7145 E. 2nd Street, Scottsdale 85251 

Luncheon $25 – Please RSVP by February 17th with check to Charlie Bitner 134 E. Northview Ave. Phoenix 85020 or        

by email: Charles@bitner36.com 

Agenda and Zoom invitation to be sent separately 

Kathy is a third generation Veteran and an AZ MOAA Chapter member. She served 

nearly 30 years in the Air Force as both a nurse and public affairs officer.  

In response to 9/11, she designed and executed a never-been-done-before statewide 

outreach office for the Ohio National Guard to educate and engage civilians in 

support of troops and their families. 

Although for most of her career she was in public service, she also has first-hand 

experience hiring Veterans as a previous small business owner and advocating for 

business as a former Chamber of Commerce CEO.  

Through her current business Vanguard Veteran - as a consultant and trainer - she 

equips civilians to become Veteran Champions, helping employers acquire and retain 

Veteran talent. 

Kathy is the author of: Beyond “Thank You for Your Service”, The Veteran Champion 

Handbook for civilians where she explains how easy it is to become an employer 

Veteran Champion. 

It is her life’s calling to lead the Veteran Champion movement. 
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